
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March 25, 2021 Project Update 

South Lake Shore Drive Reconstruction 

Village of Fontana-on-Geneva Lake 

 

Spring Construction on the South Lake Shore Drive project has commenced. Remember to SLOW DOWN 

IN CONSTRUCTION ZONES! The Contractor is planning on working many Saturdays as well to ensure the 

road can be opened prior to Memorial Day. Be aware of construction workers, other vehicles, 

pedestrians, and prevent damage to properties and your own vehicle. Expect delays and plan 

accordingly. Please follow all detours and construction signage.  

Phases 1 - 3 (S Lake Shore Drive between Shabbona Drive and Abbey Springs entrance, & Brickley 

Drive): Phases 1 – 3 are substantially complete. Occasional punch list items including manhole cover 

adjustments and maintenance work are scheduled for this spring, however no full road closures are 

anticipated. 

Phase 4 (S Lake Shore Drive east of Abbey Springs entrance to eastern Village/project limits at Lake 

Geneva Yacht Club):  Storm sewer installation and water main replacement work is ongoing. 

Underground utility work is anticipated to continue through mid-April. As utility work is completed in 

sections, roadway reconstruction will follow. S Lake Shore Drive east of the Abbey Springs entrance to 

the eastern Village/project limits will be closed to through traffic and will be reopened prior to 

Memorial Day. Access in and out of Abbey Springs will be from the west during this time. 

The above schedule may be adjusted because of inclement weather. Note that the Village Contractor is 
not able to provide additional work for private property owners as part of the Village construction 
project. Feel free to contact the Village at (262) 275-6136 with any questions. 
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